
 

 
 

 
 

September 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year 10 Parent Information Evening for parents of Year 10 students – 6.00pm, Wednesday 20 September 
2023 

 
We warmly invite you to attend our Year 10 Parents Information evening where we will endeavour to give 
an overview of how the year will pan out for our Year 10 students, of our expectations of them, as well 
ways that parents can support students with the demands of this year.  This will also be an opportunity to 
meet our new Headteacher, Heidi Thurland. 

 
The event will be held on Wednesday 20 September in the School Hall and will start at 6.00pm, lasting for 
around 30 minutes. Students may attend the event if they wish. 

 
If you would like to attend the event, please complete the form via the link here: 
https://forms.office.com/e/WFvvKHMAAx by Monday 18, indicating how many seats you would like. I 
look forward to seeing you and please do not hesitate to contact me if you need further information. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

 
Mrs L Salt 
Deputy Headteacher 
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